
ST. VINCENT DEPAUL CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
                                             BRICK SPONSORSHIP  
The brick walkway at the entrance to the school was started in 2008 when the school 
opened.  It is our hope to complete the walkway as a beautiful and lasting tribute to all 
those we love and honor. Many of our St. Vincent graduates, alumnus and teachers from 
St. Paul and St. Thomas have Bricks in their memory or honor. 
 
There are two levels available $00 bricks form the cross and the $100 bricks form the 
remaining walkway. There are also some logos for an extra $10 fee.  Hearts, praying 
hands, cross, Knights and other organizations, if interested please check with the office.  
 

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO ST.VINCENT DEPAUL SCHOOL 
 

************************************************************* 
 
Name ________________________________________________ 
 
Address________________________________________________ 
 
e-Mail________________________________Phone______________  
 
# of $100 bricks_________  #  of $500 Bricks_________  Total $_________ 
 
__  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __(21) 
 
__  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __(21) 
 
__  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __ (21) 
 
__  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __  __(21) 
 
Every letter and space counts. Print it exactly as you want it to read. 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 

      
 

                                              


